
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council 24 April 2003 

8. COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARDS 
 
 The Community Advocate (Fendalton/Waimairi) advised the Board of the programme proposed for 

Community Service Awards in 2003, and proposed a process for considering nominations received, 
and recognising those who are to receive Awards.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board consider the 2003 Community Service Award nominations at a Board meeting in 

June and present the Awards in July.   

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


